
 
 

Kemptville District Soccer Club 
Board Members’ Stipend Policy 

 
A. Purpose:  
 To ensure that all Board Members do not incur personal 
monetary costs as a result of serving on the KDSC Board of 
Directors. 
 
B. Eligibility: 
 All members of the KDSC Board of Directors who have 
been duly elected or appointed at an AGM, SGM or Board 
Meeting are eligible to receive a stipend. Those serving in 
the positions of Head Referee, Discipline Chair and Club 
Head Coach are eligible to receive a stipend as well, unless 
that individual is receiving other monetary compensation in 
the form of a contract or salary from KDSC.  
 
C. Process: 
 Members of the Board of Directors will be reimbursed 
$20 per month that they serve on the Board. Receipts 
showing costs incurred are not required. (ie: Cell phone data 
plans, printer cartridges, gas, etc.) The payments will be 
made in October of each fiscal year.  
 


